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Harmon Rita T.

From: Harmon Rita T.

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 5:04 PM

To: 'david@riograndeengineering.com'

Subject: Albuquerque Boat and Storage - Ladera Business Park - H10/D006B

Attachments: H10D006B_HYD.pdf

David,  

 

Please find attached a copy of the Hydrology Letter for Site Plan for Building Permit for DRB for the above referenced 

project.   

 

Thanks and have a nice day 

 

 

 

Rita Harmon, P.E.  

Senior Engineer  

Planning Department  

Development & Building Services Division  

600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201  

Albuquerque, NM 87102  

t 505-924-3695  

f 505-924-3864 

 


